10th July 1991

Miss Susan Taylor
35E 38th Street, J3
NEW-YORK CITY; N.Y. 10016-2521

Dear Susan,
Thank you for your letter of 19th June.

The good news you gave me about Mrs. Austin let me very happy.
knowing now that she is perfectly well and not lonesome at all.

Happy to see you in September.

Thank you again and best wishes.
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